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Mrs. Annette Morelli, Office Administrative Assistant 

Parent Week at a Glance 
Nov 9th  – Nov 13th, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please take a moment next week on November 11th (Remembrance Day) and remember veterans and those 
who have served and continue to serve our country. Some of the events at Evans in the next two weeks 
includes: 
 
Nov 9th  – Start of PAC Raffle Basket Fundraiser 
Nov 9th  – School Photos sent home for review 

Nov 10th  – 10:30am Remembrance Day Assembly 
Nov 11th  – Remembrance Day Observed (No School) 
Nov 12th  – Last Day Library online Book Fair 
Nov 13th  – 8:00am School Photo Retakes 
Nov 16th  – Non-Instructional Day (No School) 
Nov 17th  – 8:30 Evans Assembly 
 
School Photo Retakes – We have been told by the photographer that student photos will go home on Monday 
with retakes taking place on Friday. 
 
Remembrance Day Assembly – This year our school is part of an online district Remembrace Day Assembly 
on Tuesday, November 10th @ 10:30am. As of right now this is only available to be viewed within the schools 

but the district is looking at options to possibly open this up to parents and familes at home. If this is the case, I 
will send information out closer to the event.  A few parents have asked if their children should "dress up" for 
this day. This is a personal choice and parents are welcome to have their child dress up if the choose. 
 
Remembrance Day – A reminder school is closed on November 11th as we observe Remembrance Day. 
 
PAC – Information will be sent home shortly on the PAC Raffle Basket Fundraiser.  The next PAC meeting is 
Wednesday, December 2nd @ 6:00pm at the school. We hope you will join us !!! 
 
Please check out the school calendar for PAC meeting dates and times or our Facebook Page to find all the 

great things that PAC does and how you can become involve. We hope you will join us at our next meeting. 

 
(Repeat) Evans Online Book Fair -   Evans Elementary School has partnered with Book Outlet to host a 
two-week online book fair fundraiser ending on Nov 12, 2020. Book Outlet is an online retailer that offers 
thousands of new books for up to 90% off.  
 
How the online book fair works:  
 

 20% of all purchases you make during the online book fair will go back to our organization in cash 

rewards.  

 One day before the book fair begins, we will email you a unique book fair link. Shop on Book Outlet 
using that unique link, so the 20% cash rewards are attributed to Evans Elementary School.  

http://evans.sd33.bc.ca/
https://evans.sd33.bc.ca/calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Evans.elementary.pac/
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Evans Elementary School for November 9th – 13th, 2020 

 After the book fair ends, over the following six months, 5% of your Book Outlet purchases will also go 
back to Evans Elementary School in cash rewards.  

 
 

(Repeat) VIRTUAL Christmas Concert – This year we are planning on putting on a virtual Christmas Concert 
this year. This would mean that students would be video taped and a performance would be streamed for 
parents to watch. Should you wish for your child to be part of the “taped” concert that parents can watch, we 
will need to have a signed consent form that allows us to video tape your child. If you are unsure if you have 
completed this form please check with you child’s teacher. 


